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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Peterson, Janis (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2021 12:29 PM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 677 6th St. E. Voice mail Received from Ruby Nguyen on 2/23/21 9:11 p.m.

Mai, here is the transcribed message for 677 6th St. E.  Some of the wording is off but that’s how it was on the telephone 
message.  (Even the address was off???).  Let me know if you have any questions. 
Janis 
 
Tue 2/23/2021 9:11 PM  
"RUBY NGUYEN" <+16128015179> 
Voice Mail (3 minutes and 33 seconds) 
CouncilHearing_English (CI-StPaul) <CouncilHearing_English@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
 
Hi Marcia,  
This is Ruby Nguyen I’m calling for 777 6th St. E. to confirm the Feb. 2nd 28.  I would like to extend everything to May 15 
because the COVID 19 is causing everything to be delayed, like all the material and worker/contractor. If one person gets 
sick everything gets delayed so I have to wait, and the weather is too cold, then 20 days to two weeks been to cold and 
can’t work outside and my water was you know the siding was spaced water was creeping in the fibers, in the big water 
and it take time and it come into my house.  Multiple trips because it was so heavy and it’s long to bring it back into the 
back.  And the porch on the back needs to be removed and have new footing by the building inspector so it had to wait 
for getting warmer so that’s the weather coming and before that getting billed and the siding waiting to get that done as 
well. He doesn’t want to rebuild that before that needs to be taken down before it ready to build because he’s afraid of 
snow and water in. We need a new drawing by the architecture as well. And then we have other stuff. Rented until May 
15th like grout cover back stairs parking surface so we would like to get on everything May 15th as well Monday please. 
Thank you very much for your help, bye bye.  Then one more thing, everything else is internal under our control that we 
can barely finish on time but this is out of our control because of COVID 19, I push everyday but nothing we can do and 
you know that we want to get it done ASAP because again COVID 19 delay everything. 
Thank you,  
Bye Bye 
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Executive Assistant 
Saint Paul City Council 
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